
  
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: CPN/DKP 

25 March 2024 

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer and Student 
 
Over the Summer Term we have a variety of events planned to help ensure the transition phase provides 
lots of opportunity for you and your child to engage with and get to know Aldworth School. Between now 
and June we will be visiting the children in their current primary schools to find out a little more about 
them and their interests. Further to this you will be invited in for transition days and events between now 
and September. 
 
Set for 7 Live 
 
On 27 March we will be launching our first of 2 live shows for you to enjoy. We aim for these shows to 
introduce your family to Aldworth School, get to know some of the teachers and school site but more 
importantly you will be able to interact live with some of the fun and games. The show will last 
approximately 35 minutes starting at 6.00pm. You can access the show on our Aldworth You Tube 
channel or by following this link  
 
If you are unable to watch the show live, it is recorded so you can access it at another time and be 
available if you would like to refer to it again. 
 
During the live show you will have an opportunity to send in some fun or informative questions you would 
like us to ask live to some of our students and teachers, as well as predict the result of the chopstick 
Maltesers challenge, gain insight into lessons and much more. We hope to interact with as many people 
as possible through the show on Wednesday.  
 
Year 7 Transition Facebook Page  
 
We have created a Facebook page to add communication and details of events. This will not replace 
letters or key information but will provide an opportunity for regular updates. It is useful for any specific 
comments and questions can be asked through our school email rather than the page.  or 
enquiries@aldworth.hants.sch.uk  
 
If you would like to join the group please use this like to take you directly to the page. 

 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you and supporting you through your journey to Aldworth and beyond. 
If you have any further questions or queries please do get in contact using our general email address 
enquires@aldworth.hants.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Poulton 

Mrs C Poulton  
Deputy Headteacher 
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